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I strongly support the use of capital construction budget funds to begin repairs on 

Osborn Aquatic Center in Corvallis.  As a long-time resident of Corvallis, I understand 

the value of the Osborn Aquatic Center and the role Osborn plays in the health and 

vitality of our community.  From swimming lessons for children and adults, aquatic 

classes and lap swimming, swim team practice and meets to good old fashion fun in 

the pools and down the water slide, the center has something for everyone and 

promotes healthy lifestyles and water safety for all our citizens. In addition, with the 

Boys and Girls Club right next door to Osborn, it is imperative that access to the 

facility and its services is available to the children who attend the Boys and Girls 

Club.  Please grant these funds to get Osborn operational again. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Popoff 


